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Bridge 221-0.20 in McArthur Township to Open After 
Replacement 

 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that our crews have completed  
 
the replacement of the bridge located on Township Road 221 in McArthur  
 
Township between Township Road 99 and State Route 33. 
 
 
Please use caution when approaching and traveling on the bridge due to  
 
uneven grade changes and loose stone that may be present.  “Rough Road”  
 
and/or “Construction Ahead” signs will remain posted until the final resurfacing  
 
is completed on the approaches and deck. 
 
Please note that the next bridge, BR 221-0.36 to the east will be closed  
 
immediately for repairs.  This closure is expected to last two weeks. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 

All Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.co.logan.oh.us/engineer 
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